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Dear Amber,

As neighbors of 2101 Travis Heights, myself and my husband are in favor of our neighbors’ rezoning request.

This house is an iconic Travis Heights house admired and cherished by neighborhood residents and Austinites.

| live next door and people who park outside my house to walk our street and enjoy historic homes will start at 2101, take pictures of
this house, and walk from there.

We would love to see this historic home rezoned and this piece of neighborhood preserved!

Attached is our handwritten comment form. Thank you!






Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any other questions.

Best,
Jennifer
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